
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Friday 03 July 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With all the information that came out from the Government yesterday, it was 
a very busy day! 
It is great to hear that we have been given the go ahead for all year groups 
to resume full time education in September. We had already started planning 
for this and will now go through the new guidance and the finer detail to 
ensure that we are in line with the latest advice. 
 
The DFE information for parents and carers that was announced yesterday is 
available via this link: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-
early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-
parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-
autumn-term 
 
We will send out further information over the next two weeks to ensure that 
you are fully informed of arrangements for September before we finish for the 
summer break on 17/07/20. 
 
We are proud to be part of a community that works together to minimise risks 
and adapt to a ‘new normal’.  
We thank you for your continued support and cooperation.   
            
           
Yours faithfully,           

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 
Headteacher 


